
Dear Parents, 

Our classroom is on the Internet at: 

http://missnorby.weebly.com 

The purpose of this page is to inform parents, students, and other educators about our school, 
what we are learning in our classroom, and to share work created by students and staff. 

I would like to include student photos, writing or artwork on our classroom page. Because people 
all over the world can see this document, I am asking you to sign a permission slip. For security 
reasons, I will not be using any names. Please sign and return the slip below. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at knorby@ParkChristisanSchool.org 

Thank you! 

Miss Norby 

Miss Norby’s classroom Internet Web Page Permission Slip 

I give my permission for my child's: 

photo ____ 

writing ____ 

artwork ____ 

____ I DO NOT give my permission for my child’s picture, artwork, or writing:  

to be included on the classroom page for Miss Norby’s class. I understand that this document is 
located on the World Wide Web (WWW) and can be seen throughout the world by people with 
access to the WWW through the Internet. For security reasons, my child’s name will not be 
used.  

Student name _____________________________________ 

Parent Signature ___________________________________ 

Date ______________________________________ 

  


